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From: Renee O'Neill <chasingstar2701@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, February 6, 2023 9:51 AM

To: sbcob

Cc Hazard, Rob

Subject: Re Gaviota Coast CWPP

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

| am writing in support of the Santa Barbara County Fire Department’s recommendation to adopt the Gaviota Coast,
CWPP.

Thank You,
Renee O’Neill



